Subject: RE: [gbird] participation in CBD activities

From: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>

Date: 4/5/2017 9:18 AM

To: Heath Packard <heath.packard@islandconservation.org>, Todd Kuiken <tkuiken@ncsu.edu>

CC: "jrgodwinnc@gmail.com" <godwin@ncsu.edu>, "Fred Gould (fred_gould@ncsu.edu)"

<fred_gould@ncsu.edu>, Gregg Howald <gregg.howald@islandconservation.org>, Karl Campbell

<karl.campbell@islandconservation.org>

Hi Heath and Todd,

Per the email below and sequential convos with Heath and Todd, there is consensus to get this in front of the next steering committee. I will be keeping the meeting to 1 hr and 15 min and there is excessive competing priorities. As such, please keep presentation and discussion to 15 minutes. I think a plan forward (goal and such) would be helpful.

Also, an assessment of this priority, in relation to other priorities shared with GBIRd list, will be necessary, as this will be another draw on time.

I copied the organizational leads for IC and NCSU for awareness.

With Appreciation, Royden

From: gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu [mailto:gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu] On Behalf Of Heath Packard

Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 5:14 PM

To: jrgodwinnc@gmail.com <godwin@ncsu.edu>; gbird@lists.ncsu.edu; Todd Kuiken <tkuiken@ncsu.edu>

Subject: Re: [gbird] participation in CBD activities

Thanks Todd and Jon,

All - Attached is a briefing note that was assembled by some of our gene drive research colleagues we've been working with around the CBD COP/MOP. I think you'll find it very helpful in understanding the process.

Todd/Karl/Royden, I propose we collaborate on scheduling a briefing webinar for GBIRd partners to learn more and discuss the potential enlisting a diverse set of GBIRd experts, and others in our networks, to register to participate in the online forum.

Thanks,

Heath Packard

Director of Marketing & Communications Island Conservation **360.584.3051** (mobile)

Learn more <u>www.islandconservation.org</u>
Network <u>www.linkedin.com/company/island-conservation</u>
Keep in touch <u>www.facebook.com/preventingextinctions</u>
Talk to us <u>www.twitter.com/noextinctions</u>

1 of 2 9/11/2017 10:32 AM



From: gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu [mailto:gbird-owner@lists.ncsu.edu] On Behalf Of John Godwin

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 9:07 AM

To: Todd Kuiken < tkuiken@ncsu.edu >; gbird@lists.ncsu.edu

Subject: Re: [gbird] participation in CBD activities

Hi Todd,

Thanks for forwarding this. It might be valuable at a NCSU GBIRd or more general GBIRd meeting to walk people through this - it's a little tough to interpret without experience in these things and it seems likely there is 'more than meets the eye' for some of those points. I'd certainly be interested to hear your take on it.

John

On Mon, Mar 27, 2017 at 9:41 AM, Todd Kuiken <tkuiken@ncsu.edu> wrote:

The recently announced the schedule for the upcoming activities on synbio/gene drives. It's a lengthy process but the first step is to be nominated for the online forum. A detailed explanation is attached. I'm happy to talk more with you about how the process works. I am still waiting to hear whether or not I will still be a member of the AHTEG or not.

todd

--

Todd Kuiken, Ph.D. Senior Research Scholar Genetic Engineering & Society Center North Carolina State University Campus Box (or CB) 7565

Raleigh, NC 27695 -7565 Phone: 919-515-2593

email: tkuiken@ncsu.edu

@drtoddoliver

Program Website: https://research.ncsu.edu/ges

--

John Godwin

Department of Biological Sciences, North Carolina State University

mail: Dept. Biological Sciences, Box 7614, NCSU,

Raleigh, NC 27695-7617

Office location: 156 David Clark Laboratories phone: 919-513-2936, fax: 919-515-5327 website: http://godwin.wordpress.ncsu.edu/

2 of 2 9/11/2017 10:32 AM